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Dear Ms. Nllima,

| would like to thank you and the “Sri Chinmoy” group for the wonderful performance
on the occasion of commemorating International Mother Language Day on 21 February 2018 at
the UNHQs. It added great value to our event and was deeply appreciated by the audience. You

must have had a feel of it on the floor.

We are grateful to you and the “Sri Chinmoy” group for devoting so much of efforts to
uphold the linguistic and cultural diversity across the globe through your spiritual and

multilingual art works.

| am looking forward to your continued support in our future endeavours.

Yours Sincerely
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//Mas d Bin Momen
Ms. Nilima Silver
The Sri Chinmoy Group
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